From: Kelsey Knapp

To: amcnamaral@cogeco.ca; Joe Bachetti; andrew@andrewdowie.ca; Rick Tonial; Bill Altenhof; Brian Houston;
tania.jobin@bell.net; Laura Moy

Subject: Water fluoridation opinion

Date: December 08, 2018 9:59:03 AM

Hello, I am writing today to ask that you consider NOT adding fluoride to our tap water.

Council is not my doctor or dentist and should not be prescribing tooth medicine in my water - | regularly see a
dentist for fluoride treatments. | don’t consent to this being added to my drinking water

| receive enough fluoride in my toothpaste - as it is only beneficial to apply topically. Ingesting it does not benefit
me at all

Please consider this when making your decisions. Thank you

Kelsey Schumacher
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